Dr. Karen Grey, Superintendent Parkrose School District 10636 N. E. Prescott St. Portland, OR 97220

Dear Dr. Gray,

I realize this is a bit late, but I wanted to thank the District for the bouquet of flowers sent to me while I was in the hospital. I was there most of five days with what was diagnosed as a viral infection, for which there is no specific cure.

I've been home less than a week and have 2 or 3 people from the hospital checking 2 or 3 times a week to make sure things are progressing as they should. Included in the care is a physical regimen to halp me recover, which sometimes takes a month - there's no time table.

I don't know now whether I'll go back to volunteering once I'm cleared to do my usual routine.

Please convey to Andrea and Marylu my appreciation for their visit.

Sincerely.

Earle D

Earle C. De Kay 2805 NE 128th Ave. Portland, OR 97230-1759

PORTLAND OR 970

13 APR 2017 PM 4 L



Dr. Karen Gray, Superintendent

Parkrose School District

10636 N. W. Prescott St.

Portland, OR 97220